JENNA DRUCK FOUNDATION



Families Helping Families Young Women's Leadership

3636 Fifth Avenue
Suite 201
Sun Diegn, CA 92:03
Phone 619 294.8000
Fax 619 294.8889

Fmail: IDFound@sol.com Web.www.jennadruck.org

Board of Directors

Ken Druck, Ph.D. Proviert a Charman of the Board

Michael C. Copley

R. Scott Foresman Present & CEO Avent Pattern for

Ann Jatte

Pilar McLellan Propren Numer Qua

Betty Manchester

Lisa Nichols Provides and Enuador Materialism The Term Spirit

Scott Pirrello

Kenn Wynn President a (SE) Wyne Despis a Development

Tax ID # 33-07146484 The Jesus Drack Encedition of a 501-03 and profit organization

"Turning Grief into Hope and Strength into Leadership"

March 24, 2006

Susie Vanderlip LEGACY 3128 E. Chapman Ave #112 Orange, Ca 92869

Dear Susie:

I wanted to write to thank you for an extremely informative yet entertaining keynote session on Saturday, March 11, 2006. It was truly one of the best keynotes for the Young Women's Spirit of Leadership Conference. It offered the students as well as the adult volunteers an opportunity to learn about an issue that we often do not discuss.

Your approach to interacting with the participants and delivering the information was extremely effective. Your style and skill as a presenter held our attention and allowed everyone to embrace the new information that is often difficult to absorb. It is your expertise and dramatic talent to make a very heavy topic possible for us to discuss with students who would probably never discuss it openly on their own in a traditional academic setting.

I would highly recommend you to any organization, youth or adult, without any hesitation. You deliver exactly what you promise, and much, much more. My sincere best wishes to you as you continue in this wonderful profession of public speaking. This nation needs more people like you.

We appreciate your helping to make our event a great success...actually the best ever is what many noted on their evaluations. On behalf of over 850 inspired teens and 200 adults, THANK YOU!!

Sincerely,

Roxanne J. Lauridsen Conference Coordinator

10th Annual Young Women's Spirit of Leadership Conference